Dear CSRA Members,

It is with great pleasure that we introduce the newly appointed Directors
of the CSRA Board, a team dedicated to serving our residents and
enhancing our vibrant lake side facilities. Each member brings a wealth of
experience and dedication to their respective roles, with a shared
commitment to fostering unity and contributing to the continued
prosperity of our community.

As we embark on this journey together, we look forward to collaborating
with you to make our facilities thriving and an even more enjoyable. Stay
tuned for more updates as we work diligently to implement positive
changes and address the evolving needs of our facilities.

On behalf of the CSRA Board of Directors, we want to take this
opportunity to extend our heartfelt Season's greetings! May the warmth
of this festive season fill your homes with joy, your hearts with love, and
our residents with unity.

Warm regards,

Executives

President: Raj Jeerh | Vice-President: Amin Ladha
Treasurer: Goldy Sekhon | Secretary: Amarjit Sandhu

Directors
Andrew Savage | Arun Gupta | Gurpreet Gill | Gurpreet Sandhu | Harjit Sandhu | Jasvir Sidhu
Paramijit Kahlon | Preetika Madaan | Rajpreet Khaira| Ravinder Dhaliwal | Sarbdeep Baidwan




